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Kind regards,
 
Mary Wong
Associate
....................................................................................................................
 

 
B&A
Urban & Environmental

....................................................................................................................

 

From: Fast Track Consenting <fasttrackconsenting@mfe.govt.nz> 
Sent: Tuesday, 4 May 2021 1:53 PM
To: Nick Roberts 
Cc: Fast Track Consenting <fasttrackconsenting@mfe.govt.nz>
Subject: [COMMERCIAL]COVID-19 Recovery (Fast-Track Consenting) Act 2020 – Drury Centre,
Drury East Stage 1 and Waihoehoe Precinct – Request for further information
 
Tēnā koe Nick
 
Please find attached letter in relation to the COVID-19 Recovery (Fast-track Consenting) Act
2020.
 
Nāku noa, nā

 
 
Fast Track Consenting Team

Ministry for the Environment | Manatū Mō Te Taiao
fasttrackconsenting@mfe.govt.nz | mfe.govt.nz
This email account is monitored by several members of the team, to ensure responses are managed in a
timely manner.

 
 

*********************************************************************************************

 

Please Note: The information contained in this e-mail message and any attached files may be confid*ential information,

s 9(2)(a)

s 9(2)(a)
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and may also be the subject of legal professional privilege. It is not necessarily the official view of the Ministry for the
Environment. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, disclosure or copying of this e-mail is unauthorised. If you
have received this e-mail in error, please notify us immediately by reply e-mail and delete the original. Thank you.

 

*********************************************************************************************
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From:
To:
Subject: RE: Drury East Fast Track Applications
Date: Monday, 17 May 2021 7:18:22 pm
Attachments: image002.png

image003.png

Kia ora Nick
Re Drury East Fast Track Applications
Thank you for the project overview
On behalf of Ngāti Maru, I advise that we understand that Te Akitai Waiohua are preparing a CIA
for the projects, and that Ngāti Maru will support them, and hence, do not request that we will
prepare a CIA at this time
 
Ngā mihi
Geoff Cook
 

From: Nick Roberts  
Sent: Monday, 17 May 2021 7:07 pm
To: 
Subject: FW: Drury East Fast Track Applications
 
Kia ora Geoff, this letter was sent today.  Might be easier for you to respond to this  email?
 
 
Ngā Mihi | Kind Regards
 
Nick Roberts  
Director
••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••
 

 
B&A
Urban & Environmental

  

 

From: Nick Mitchell  
Sent: Monday, 17 May 2021 5:34 PM
To: 
Cc: Nick Roberts ; Mary Wong 
Subject: Drury East Fast Track Applications
 
Kia Ora,
 
Please find the attached memo relating to the three Drury East Fast track applications. We would

appreciate if you would please be able to respond by the 26th of May.
 
Ngā Mihi | Kind regards,
 
Nick Mitchell  
Intermediate Planner & Urban Designer

s 9(2)(a)
s 9(2)(a)

s 9(2)(a)

s 9(2)(a)

s 9(2)(a)

s 9(2)(a)

s 9(2)(a)

s 9(2)(a) s 9(2)(a)
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